
 
 

 

An inventory of all printers on campus will be conducted the week of March 4 – 8.  

Representatives from Xerox assisted by WPU staff members will be visiting every 

building to inventory every printer (both networked and non-networked) on the 

campus.  This inventory will enable the IT team and Help Desk to assist you with 

printer issues and the new Managed Print Services contract with Xerox.   

 

For additional information or concerns please contact Technology Services at 

x2597 or technologyservices@wpunj.edu. 
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